
 
 
 
 
Tuesday, May 27, 2025 

 
We acknowledge the original inhabitants of this area, the sduhubš* people, and their 
successors, the Tulalip Tribes. Since time immemorial, they have hunted, fished, gathered 
on, and taken care of these lands and waters. We respect their sovereignty, their right to self-
determination, and honor their sacred spiritual connection with the land and water. In 
Everett Public Schools, we strive to create equitable outcomes and build a culture of 
inclusive belonging for all students, teachers, staff, and community. 
 

• Students, did you know that BSU's last meeting is TODAY in room A124 
afterschool? Be sure to show up for snacks, food, and more! 

• Are you having trouble finding a dress for prom or graduation? Sammy’s Closet has 
lots of beautiful dresses that have been donated for EHS students to wear! Come 
and check them out this week! Sammy’s Closet is open before school, after school, 
and during both lunches in room B222!    

• Seagulls! Be sure to clean out your bin in the Makerspace by June 3rd .  Unclaimed 
items after June 3 will be tossed or absorbed into the makerspace inventory.  
Thank you! 

• Fashion Club This Thursday is our end of year party with food and prizes! Hope to 
see you in the library on Thursday. This is our final meeting, so come take your 
projects home for the summer! 

• Seniors, Wednesday, June 4th, is your day to get your yearbooks! From 2:10 to 
3:00 PM, hit up the Main Floor near Security with your ID to get your pre-ordered 
yearbook. Still need one? The Treasurer's Office is your spot that day at 2:10 PM. 
$65 cash gets you your yearbook! 

• Everyone else, get hyped for Field Day on Friday, June 6th! Pre-orders will be 
ready for pickup, and the Treasurer's Office will be slinging yearbooks for $65 cash, 
first-come, first-served. Can't make it? No stress, the Treasurer's Office will keep 
the yearbook love going the following week before, during, and after school. Don't 
let those memories fade—grab a yearbook! 

• Open studio is TODAY during both lunches. IF You made any ceramics pieces this 
year during studio time, please come collect them today. There is no more AFTER 
SCHOOL Studios. 

• Listen up artists! if you have ever considered taking AP ART but weren't sure it was 
for you, come check out the AP Art Showcase This Friday at 6pm. This free event is 
in the Lil theater. You will see the portfolios of art created by this year's students. 
Plus bring cash if you like to buy art! Pottery, jewelry, paintings, cards and more 
will be for sale. 

• Congrats to our Track Team for a great season.   It is a great accomplishment to get 
this far in postseason.   We have two athletes moving on to the highest level of 
competition WA State offers at the State Track and Field Championships. 
 
Rylan Duncan advanced in the 110m Hurdles and  Noah Parker advanced in the 
Triple Jump 
 
Other top 8 finishers from Everett: 
Boys: Josiah Pratt 800M 8th, 
 The  4X100M Relay  7th place Cortlin Adkins, Paxton Whitley, Kaleb Shuman, and 
Liam Wright 
Noah Parker Long Jump 7th 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Girls 
Gwyn Bundy 100M 8th    
Gwyn Bundy  Long Jump 5th 
Fiona Maggio Shot Put 8th 
Akira Shaw High Jump 8th 

Congratulations to the Everett Track and Field Team for a great season!! 

• If you are participating in our final First Chapter Friday Trivia Battle of the year, 
please head to the library now. 
 

Pledge of Allegiance 

I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it 
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 
 

 
MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS! 


